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From: Kirk Anderson <performancetuner@gmail.com>
To: LegislativeHearings LegislativeHearings <legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.m...
Date: 4/28/2012 10:04 AM
Subject: Re: Marcia Moermond - Query Regarding Requested Photos for 1419 Alaska
Attachments: MBR1.jpg; MBR2.jpg; 2ndBDRM.jpg; Vent Sketch.jpg

Mai:

Please see the attached photos showing the heating and A/C duct in
both main bedrooms: MBR1.jpg and MBR2.jpg are photos of the master
bedroom, showing the vent below the window; 2ndBDRM.jpg is a photo
showing the vent below the window in the second bedroom.  There is
also a sketch showing dimensions of the duct and its dimensions
relative to the floor.  All are as requested by Marcia.

Note that the required step will not only impede vent airflow, but, if
permanently attached, will preclude removing the vent cover for future
duct cleaning and will also block the electrical receptacle and
telephone jack.

Please inform me if I need to be present at the 8 May hearing and if
you need further photos or dimensions.

Sincerely,
Kirk D. Anderson
_____________________________

On Thu, Apr 26, 2012 at 8:00 AM, LegislativeHearings
LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:
> Kirk,
> I think Marcia wants to see where the window is located and where the duct
> vent you mentioned is below the window and maybe a drawing plan of where the
> steps would be and how it would block the vent.
>
> Mai Vang
> Legislative Hearing Coordinator
> 651-266-8563
>
>>>> Kirk Anderson <performancetuner@gmail.com> 4/24/2012 7:23 PM >>>
>
> Marcia:
>
> RE: Fire C of O Hearing Appeal, 24 April; 1419 Alaska Avenue
>
> Since you already decided that I have to install the step under each
> main floor bedroom (per Fire Inspection Correction Notice, Item 4.), I
> fail to understand your request for photos of each main floor bedroom,
> especially since I don't feel that I need to unnecessarily bother the
> tenants -- again.
>
> So, unless I have something to gain by doing so, I will not be sending
> you the requested photos for 1419 Alaska.
>
> Sincerely,
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>
> Kirk D. Anderson
> 612-214-4574


